November 21, 2002

- There was no official meeting of the R.H.D.C. held tonight, for lack of a
quorum. Members present were John, Peter, and Brenda. Andy West
was also present.

No one showed for the public hearing on Andy’s application. It has
been 60 days since the application was received, so the application is
now approved by default. The certificate number assigned to this
application is #11-1-02.

It was decided that there would be no meeting held in December, since
there is no pending business, and it is doubtful we will get a quorum
that close to Christmas.

Respectfully Submitted,

Brenda L. Putney
Secretary




